
A huge thank you for completing our recent Parent 
Questionnaire.  We are extremely pleased that so many of you 
are happy that your child comes to Telford. Below are the 
results, some quotes and the actions we have taken to make 
our school even better. 

TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL AUTUMN TERM  
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS 

“My child is very settled in school. The staff create a very 
welcoming, positive learning environment.” 



We will continue to  inform you of what the children are learning via our 
half termly curriculum topic webs. At learning reviews we will discuss 
with you what your child is learning and how you can help them at home.  
In the Spring term we will be holding Information Evenings about the 
curriculum for all parents. 

TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL AUTUMN TERM  
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS 

“Teachers are always very welcoming and  happy to help with any 
query. Thanks to you all for the hard work you do and all the effort 
to make the school such a warm and nurturing environment.” 



TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL AUTUMN TERM  
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS 

“I am happy with the school and confident that my daughter has 
access to high quality learning opportunities.” 



TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL AUTUMN TERM  
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS 

“The evening communication events have been well structured, 
informative and helpful. I am impressed by the commitment and 
expertise of all staff.” 



TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL AUTUMN TERM  
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS 

You said…... We are doing….... 

Too much advertising and 
junk mail is sent out. 

We are talking to our community partners about 
receiving information electronically where possible. 

There is too much homework. 
and 

There is not enough 
homework. 

Year 2 are trialling a take away home learning 
system, where children complete short and long 
tasks of their choice over a set number of weeks.  
This gives the choice and control to you. We will let 
you know the outcome of this trial in the New Year.  
Reception are also using a similar approach for their 
optional home learning. 
 

The new morning routines are 
good but it can be tricky for 
the children to enter the 
classroom when other parents 
are talking to the teacher at 
the door.  

If you wish to speak to the class teacher about 
something which needs a longer discussion than a 
quick message, please book an appointment to see 
them via the office.   
Class teachers are continuing to ensure all children 
can enter the classroom easily and settle at a task 
quickly.  
Reception children are settling quicker and more 
parents are able to leave promptly. We will continue 
to monitor this. 
 

First aid notes are not always 
found by you until a few days 
after the event or children 
loose them. 

First aid notes are now passed directly to the class 
teacher who will give them to the person collecting 
your child at the end of the day or pass them to the 
club they are attending (who will give them to you). 


